
October 5, 2022

Dear Parents and Carers,

HARVEST FESTIVAL

On Friday 14th October we would like to invite you to join the Reception class in the
hall for their Harvest Festival. The children have worked hard to produce a short
performance we hope you will enjoy. The performance will last approximately 20
minutes and will start at 9.05am.

Furthermore, to link to our learning in class about Autumn and Harvest time, we
invite you to take part in our pumpkin competition!
Each submission will be celebrated in class and children will be invited to show and
discuss their creations. Please can we have all submissions by Wednesday 12thth

October. All pumpkins will be returned by the end of half term.

Thank you for your continued support.

Mrs Cooke
Head of School


